November 8, 2016

Dana Forney, R.N.

District Manager Il

California Department of Public Health
Santa Rosa/Redwood Coast District Office
2710 Northpoint Parkway

Santa Rosa, CA 95407

Re: Eureka Rehabilitation & Wellness Center
Closure and Relocation Plan Rescission

Dear Ms. Forney:

The facility hereby rescinds its relocation plan submitted on September 13, 2016.
If you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Dana A. Webb
Administrator
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